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TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
 
For Immediate Release 
June 9, 2017 
 

Saturday Construction on NW Cornell Road to Impact 
Traffic  
 
PORTLAND,  OR — A water main installation project on Northwest Cornell Road 
between Northwest Skyline Boulevard and the Audubon Society will impact traffic 
this Saturday, June 10.  
 
From 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. on Saturday,  portions of the westbound lane of Northwest 
Cornell Road will be closed and flaggers will direct traffic through the work zone. 
Work zones will be limited to 1000 feet at a time.  
 
The traveling public is reminded to stay alert and use caution while driving through 
the construction zone.  To avoid traffic delays, motorists are encouraged to use 
alternate routes around the work site. 
 

For more information, contact 
Public Information at 503-823-8064 

http://www.portlandoregon.gov/oehr/66458

